
Rotary Club of 
Southern New Castle County 

July 21, 2019 

Councilman William Bell 
800 N. French St. 
Eighth Floor 
Wilmington, DE 19801 

Dear Bill: 

Club# 68374 

Thank you so much for speaking to our Rotary Club regarding plans for improvements in 
Southern New Castle County. You were able to cover a variety of topics, and it is so good to see 
that Southern New Castle County is now being considered for many excellent projects. Bringing 
along County staff that will be hands on in the planning was also very thoughtful. 

We know that you have been very involved in several of these projects, especially the paramedic 
stations, due to your background in fire service. 

I have enclosed a copy of the photo taken at the meeting. 

We truly appreciate your covering the breakfast at the meeting. We will see that you get the 
speaker gift in the near future. 

Also please give Karen our thanks for arranging this presentation, as well as the Flags for Heroes 
project. 

~ 
Alice Smith 
Past President 

Thank You , 
Club President Patricia Wright 

CC: Club Secretary Tim Beblo 

Rotary Club of Southern New Castle County 
P.O. Box 700 
Odessa, DE 19730 

first... 

The Rotary Four-Way Test 
Of the things we think, say, or do 

Is it the TRUTH? 
second ... 

Is it FAIR To all concerned? 
third ... 

Will it build GOODWILL and BETTER FRIENDSHlPS? 
fourth ... 

Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned? 

The SNCC Rotary Foundation is a registered 501(c)(3) not-for-profit organization. Contributions are tax 
deductible as allowed by law, so you may wish to retain this letter for your tax records. Our tax identification 
number is 81-5250669. There was no exchange of goods and/or services in connection with this contribution. 


